
 

  

 

 

    Theme: Insects                       

          May 20, 2024 
 

Ants, Caterpillars and Spiders…OH MY!!! 

We will explore the world of insects this week and continue to work on 

our final assessments for this school year.  

The letters Y and Z will complete our alphabet board!! 

Have a great week! 
Mrs. Roxanne, Mrs. Mrs. Catherine and Miss Taylor 

 
 

Language Arts:   Eric Carle’s books, “The Very Hungry Caterpillar,” “The Very 

Grouchy Ladybug,” and “The Very Busy Spider,” will enhance our theme this week.  

Hand clapping and feet stomping will aid in the development of listening and rhythm 

skills. 

Concept:  Get the magnifying glasses out!  This week, we will explore the great 

outdoors to see how many insects we can discover.  Our estimating skills will be 

enhanced by guessing how many insects are in my jar. We will also explore some 

new jobs involving bugs.  

Craft & Writing:  We will practice printing our new letters and continue to work 

on  our May assessment. To enhance our theme, caterpillars will be created.  

Motor:  Oh, we are so happy to be outside!  This week we will hop like grasshoppers 

and soar like butterflies. 

 

 

Important Info 

Memorial Day-Monday, May 27. Center closed. 

Last Day of the school year is Friday, May 31  

 


